
Boherbue Comprehensive School 
 

 
Assessment Test  

 
Saturday, 8th February 2020 

 
 

The Assessment Test will take place from  
 
9:30 am to 12:30 pm on Saturday, 8th February  
 
in the School Library.   
 
If your child requires any accommodations such as reader or scribe please let 
the school know prior to the test by phoning 029-76032 or emailing 
office@boherbuecs.com 
 
 
Students should arrive at the School before 9:15 am on the day. 
 
Stationery, pencils, etc. will be provided by the School. 
 
Students may bring a small snack or drink if they wish as there will be a 
number of short break periods during the tests. 
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